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Comments: I would like to think that the Forest Service is not trying to "hide" anything but the changes to the

timing of the disclosure of project locations in relation to the public comment period upon said projects contained

within the The proposed Foothills Landscape Project leads one to believe otherwise. This type of change to the

"rules" makes one believe that the Forest Service has plans to implement projects that they know the public will

oppose and thus wish to avoid altering those plans based upon public input. Public input that in so many

instances has proven crucial to safe guarding the value of OUR Nat'l Forest lands for the sake of the majority of

the public. 

 

How can the public be expected to provide any feedback of value if our opportunity to do so expires before the

location of a project is revealed? To think that we can is shortsighted and dismissive of the value of the public's

input in managing OUR Nat'l Forest lands.

 

Please reconsider this "rule" change and continue allowing the public to provide input on projects once the most

crucial piece of information, location, has been revealed.

 

Thanks for allowing this comment period

 

 


